
EXTRACT FROM ACADEMIC POLICY COMMITTEE MINUTES:  9.3.98

98.34
Anonymous Marking  (Item 3)


Following a pilot exercise in the Faculty of Humanities in 1994/95, the introduction of a University-wide system of anonymous marking for written examinations had been agreed in principle.  MIS were currently developing a Web-based system for recording marks for introduction in 1998/99, subject to guarantees of security.  The implications of this development for anonymous marking were to be considered at a future meeting of the Sub-Committee.


The Chairman stated that an increasing number external examiners had expressed surprise that an anonymous marking system was not already in place.  Members considered that the system need not be totally impregnable, but that it should be reasonably secure.  The use of student registration numbers might be investigated, if it would support early introduction.

